
 

 
 
 

Our reference: KH/GHR 
 

23rd January 2020 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Newsletter and Calendar of Events 
 
Please find attached the first Newsletter of 2020 and I hope you will find it interesting reading. 
 
A reminder that it is non-uniform day tomorrow in aid of Project Lesotho.  A contribution of £1 
should be made to the form tutor if you wish your child to take part. 
 
Below are some date changes or new events we are holding to be aware of: 
 

 10th to 14th February is ‘Environmental Awareness Week’ and the school will be running 
assemblies and work groups on environmental issues.  On 13th February, we are holding a 
vegetarian menu only for school dinners as part of this. 
 

 Parents Forum – this was originally planned for 6th February but unfortunately we have had 
to change the date and this will now be held on Thursday 27th February between 6.00pm 
and 7.00pm.  If you would like to attend and/or add items to the agenda, please contact my 
PA on g.rhodes@brookfield.derbyshire.sch.uk  
 

 Friday 14th February school closes at 14.55pm for February half term. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr K Hirst 
Headteacher 
 
Att: Newsletter 

mailto:g.rhodes@brookfield.derbyshire.sch.uk

